Eastchurch St Clement Newsletter



June 2017



I hope you had a lovely relaxing half term break and you've enjoyed the sunny days that have finally arrived-let's hope it continues for Term 6!



Hoodies

Please can I remind you that hoodies should not be worn as part of a child's school uniform. In our lost property, we have a number of un-named school jumpers, please see Mrs O'Neil to check if they belong to you.

Warm Weather

Now the weather is much warmer please ensure your child brings a hat and their water bottle to school every day, as well as ensuring they have sun protection on before they come to school.

Key Dates for Term 6

7.6.17 - Class Photos



Wk. Beg. 12.6.17 - Year 1 & 2 Phonics testing

12.6.17 (7.00pm) - FOES AGM at AS

16.6.17 - SDD, school closed to pupils

22.6.17 - Leopard Class assembly

29.6.17 - Robin Class assembly

12.7.17 - Sports Day (9.15-10.15 - KS 1, 10.30-11.30 - KS 2, 11.30 parent races and trophies).

14.7.17 - Reports out

21.7.17 - End of Term 6

Afternoon Tea

Our last Afternoon tea event this year will be held on Thursday 29th June, 2.00 - 3.00pm. Come and join us for a cake and drink! We look forward to seeing you there!

Attendance

I am disappointed to say that attendance at the St Clement site has dropped again to 93.2%.

Unfortunately, this is well below the government's target of **96%** - Ofsted will not look favourably on our attendance currently. This time last year our attendance was 94.1%

Did you know?

Of the 9 primary schools on the Island, Eastchurch Primary School still has the lowest attendance at 93.3%! Please help us to improve by only allowing your child to stay at home when they are really ill. In Term 6 we will again be awarding children who have improved their attendance, if your child is involved a letter will be sent home shortly.

Parent Internet Controls

I know many of you are often looking for ways to monitor and limit what your children do online. One of our parents has been using would recommend it.

It is a free app that can be downloaded to Apple or Android phones, it then links to your children's devices and you can set the controls to suit their age, the sites you are allowing them to visit as well as the time they are allowed to spend on the internet.